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                 Chalder Station 
The weed control matting we installed last year has considerably 

improved the appearance of the platform. But while we await 

permission from the Church Commissioners to progress the 

restoration of the station we still need to keep on top of the 

undergrowth. Hence another work party has been arranged for  
Sunday 9th February 10-12 

Apologies for confusing date/day in previous Bulletin      

Please let me know if you are able to join us.  

 

Tramway Walks                                              

 Rail 200 celebrates 200 years since the first passenger train in this country in 1825. In 

addition to our own anniversary of the first Selsey Tram in August there will also be 

another walk in the Spring. Details to follow. Copies of the guide, including the route of 

Tramway walk are available at the Novium museum and on the website:   

www,mwhg,org.uk/tramway 

 

            Exhibition at The Novium  

 

The Selsey Tramway exhibition is open to the public until March 2026. The Novium is 

open Tuesday-Friday 10.00am to 4.30pm and Saturday 10.00am to 5.00pm. 

Admission is free, with donations welcome.  

 

Thank you for your continued interest & support. 

   

Contact:     Bill Martin          billm89@hotmail.com    07931 363 573   

                    David Pearce    david.pearce19@gmail.com   
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